
 

 

05.05.2023 

 

NOTICE FOR STUDENTS HAVING SHORT 

ATTENDANCE 
 

 

It is decided by the Monitoring Committee members that Semester VI students 

who are short of attendance should get their parents to college on Monday, 

8th May, 2023, 10:00 a.m. Those students' parents who are not in Delhi,  the 

students should come to college and connect their parents through video call so 

that the concerned authorities can look into the matter and get relevant 

explanation or details.  

 

 

  Sd/-  

Convenor  

Monitoring Committee 

 


